
 
Warburtons Bolton Cricket League 
Junior’s 
 
Minutes of meeting held on Thursday 20th Oct 2005@ Astley Bridge C.C. 
 

Apologies   
None 
 

Clubs Absent 
None 
 

Minutes of last meeting 
The Minutes of the last meeting were approved as a correct record. 
 

From the Minutes 
None 
 

Correspondence  
None 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Bill reported that the finances were in where in good condition with £3000 
in coaching fund.  
 

Presentation Evening (Friday 4th Nov at Little Lever) 
An update was given and numbers taken from clubs for tickets they 
require. 
 

Winter Coaching 
A Winter Programme was read out to the meeting and clubs asked to 
nominate players to attend. The coaches that are running the courses 
would be contacting clubs in regard to players for these sessions. 
 

Changes of Rule 2006 
Mike Hall took the committee through the rule changes that the secretary 
had received. The voting sheets will be sent out in due course, club must 
remember the sheet has to be signed by two people. 
 
A.O.B 
None 
 
There being no other business the meeting closed at 9.00pm. 
 
Date of the next meeting AGM, Thursday 24th Nov at Astley Bridge @ 
7.15pm. 
 
Mike Buckley 
 


